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Thank you 
for the  
recommended 
actions

• Since 2021, the GWCA has been working 
on a ‘whole of concept’ traffic report

• Speeding is the top issue

• Others are:

Noise from trucks, joy riders

Ill-used stop signs

Traffic congestion at the school

Parking 



Going 
Forward

GWCA is particularly interested in the evidence for 
this report (other than resident input) 

We want to know what data shows these are the best 
places to put speed bumps and what evidence will be 
sought to indicate they are working as intended

We hope to make use of the data for our own whole 
of concept report

The GWCA looks forward to working more closely 
with town staff to help generate more innovative 
solutions 


